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To Whom it may concern 
 
I whole heartedly support the building of earth banks along "A and M" roads. The use of inert waste to 
build these structures is an excellent use of material otherwise destined for landfill.  Protecting 
properties both visually and from noise levels has sadly become a must have.  
 
  
 
Visually: effects of living next to the A24 are now such that the traffic is a constant visual intrusion. 
The A24 when I was young had 15,000 traffic movements a day now, I believe its more like 60,000 
movements a day. This has wellbeing issues for those that live on the edge of these roads. 
 
  
 
Noise pollution: The noise levels can be enormously improved by the building of a high bund wall. I 
can't speak to the technical design of Mr Hextall's Bund but  it looks like it will be able to reduce the 
noise to the house massively. It must be very difficult living there at the moment! 
 
  
 
I support this application and feel that the problems caused by the road can be largely mitigated by 
such structures. 
 
  
 
Yours 
 
Sir Charles Burrell
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